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It’s Yours!

The annual Community Meeting of the Friends of Library was held November 7th.

Don’t forget that if the Library is closed, you still have access to Libby, Hoopla, and Kanopy!
The Library continues to provide free delivery to Woodsedge. The library also has a mobile
wireless hotspot available for check out. The Wi-Fi is not password protected. The community
is welcome to park in the lot to access the Internet.

Learn to play American Mah Jongg every Wednesday (new day!) at 10:00 am.

The Library has an Empire Pass and passes to the Museum of the Earth and the Cayuga Nature
Center available for check out. Board games, puzzles, story time kits, and STEAM kits are also
available.

The Library now offers free period products using an Aunt Flow dispenser. Unfortunately, we
are no longer able to supply free COVID tests. We can help residents contact the USPS to get
free tests in the mail.

Chair Yoga is offered every Monday at 9:30 am.

“Making Heroes” is a new program for tweens and teens combining writing, art, and the
martial arts taught by Guro Annie, held Nov 12, 19 and 26.

The Book Club is meeting to discuss “The Women” by Kristin Hannah on November 19th, and
will continue to meet the third Tuesdays of the month.

The Lansing Artisan Fair will be held 12/6 and 12/7. Vendors can still apply. It will be held at
the Town Hall, the Community Center, and the Library.

Learn T’ai Chi on Fridays at 10:30 am.
The Library costume closet was a huge success and helped many people find costumes.

The art exhibition is “A Moment in Time” by Lee O’Connell, through December. Lee will be
leading a Holiday Card Watercolor class on November 16th as well.

The Library is gauging interest for a possible community bridge gathering. Please contact Susie
at the Library if you are interested.

November storytimes on Thursdays at 10:30 - topics include “what pet should | get?” “ABC
Adventures” and “BeingThankful”



